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Dear Parents,
The Community Helper month was a lot of fun. The children enjoyed the visit from the
Norman Fire Department. They liked dressing up in different hats and uniforms and
pretending to be someone else. Hats, shoes and coats are the best dress-up items to
have. They are easy for a pre-schooler to put on and off and there is a whole world of
“play” in them.

In March, we will be learning about friends We have friends at school, church, our
neighborhood and around town. Our Bible stories this month are about Jesus and His
walk to the cross.

Enrollment for next year is still underway, however, it is open to the general public. You
need to hurry and reserve your spot for next year. We don't want to fill up without you!
Please let your friends know about PDO. We take children as young as 6 months. When
you sign-up, please remember to include the registration fee and current immunization
record with your paperwork. Enrollment forms will be accepted without the registration
fee.

This summer, we will offer Summer PDO days: June 6, June 13, June 20, July 11, July 18
and July 25 from 9:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m. Our theme will be Friends and Pet Pals. The Bible
Stories will be the Six Days of Creation. We will have times for water play, Bible stories,
crafts, and indoor discovery play. The cost for Summer PDO is $220 for all 6 days and
covers all supply fees. Our program requires you to prepay and commit by May 25. NO
refunds will be given, unless PDO has to cancel. Drop-ins with 24 hour notice may be
accepted, however, the drop-in rate is $40. We require a minimum of 12 children for
each Summer PDO day, so please consider this opportunity for your child.

SPRING BREAK: PDO will be closed March 14 & 16
EASTER PARTY: Wednesday March 23 (Look for sign-up sheets)

Have a great month!

Your PDO Family



